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On Sunday, 10 September 2017 4 Women Ambassadors of Peace WFWP - Austria/ Kenya and Philipines 

one of them a Staff at UNODC - Vienna (Mrs. Dorika Achachi) visited our home in Thoerl - Maglern 

Carinthia for the first time.  

 

We were so delighted to discover what we have in common and is so precious if we share it with fun.  

 

We had the chance to learn from each other's culture and diversity.  

 

I will truly treasure the moments and I have no more words to say....but Thank you and glory be to God! 

May God bless us all 

 

 


